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Option 1:
Go to survey.census.gov to complete the survey online.
You will need your 12-digit User ID, which is printed below the barcode on the
front of the enclosed questionnaire.

Option 2:
Complete and mail back the enclosed questionnaire in the postage-paid envelope
provided.

Dear Resident:

Your address has been randomly selected by the U.S. Census Bureau to participate in the 
2018 Census Test. The Census Bureau conducts this important 10-minute survey to help make the
2020 Census easier, more convenient, and less costly.

Results from the 2020 Census will be used to:

Allocate resources for schools, health services, and new business development

Prepare your community to meet transportation and emergency readiness needs

Help ensure the political representation of your community

Please respond now using ONE of the following options:

Respond online to help us conserve natural resources, save taxpayer money, and process data more
efficiently.

The census is so important that your response is required by law, and your answers are kept completely
confidential. If you do not respond, we will need to send a Census Bureau interviewer to your home to
collect your answers in person. If you need help completing the survey, please call 1–844–330–2020
toll-free.

Thank you in advance for your prompt response.

Sincerely,

John H. Thompson
Director
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